
From: 89RA Ahmed  
Sent: 07 May 2023 19:32 
To: Planning 
Subject: Subject: 2022/3853/P 
 
Camden Council, 
  
As a young person there are not enough free exhibitions for young people to 
go to and understand what the old buildings were used for in Camden Market 
so the plans for this to happen are a really good thing. 
  
The redevelopment will create new units, jobs and support the local 
economy.  This will attract more local families to visit and learn new things. 
 
Thanks  
Runel Ahmed  
33 stukeley street 
london  
WC2B 5LL 
 


